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24 July 2020

Shane Gibson
fyi-request-13234-908dh5ca@requests.fyi.org.nz

Our ref: OIA 82591
Dear Mr Gibson

Official Information Act request: Memorandums of Understanding for data sharing outside of Ministry
of Justice

Thank you for your email of 11 June 2020 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
‘copies of all Memorandum Of Understanding (MOUs) signed in the last five years related to the sharing
of data to organisations outside your organisation’.

Due to the need to undertake consultation and to complete the compilation of the documents, a
response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit of 24 July 2020. Accordingly, | am
extending the time limit for response to this request by 10 working days under section 15A of the Act and
will respond to you by 7 August 2020.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to complain to the Ombudsman about the decision to
extend the time for responding to your request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by emailing
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincErely

\‘.

Jan Monson\ /

Team L,,anre/(l\llmlsterlal Relations and Services



